
 

 

July 13, 2016 

 

Appointment of a Member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan 

 

The Financial Accounting Standards Foundation (FASF) is pleased to announce the appointment of a 

member of the Accounting Standards Board of Japan (ASBJ), approved on July 13, 2016 by the Board of 

Directors of the FASF. The new member, Yoshio Yukawa, Partner of Ernst &Young ShinNihon LLC, will 

serve as a Board member from July 25, 2016 as a replacement for Aiko Sekine, who will retire on July 24, 

2016. 

 

 


